
  

 

November 6, 1997 

ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 

Circular Letter No. 97-1287 

Mr. John Hildebrandt, President of the Minnesota Workers’ Compensation Insurers Association, has 
announced his intent to retire in January of 1998. Mr. Hildebrandt has more than 33 years of service at 
MWCIA. 

The Board of Directors has named Mr. Bruce Tollefson to succeed Mr. Hildebrandt as President. Mr. 
Tollefson comes to MWCIA from Citizens Security Mutual Insurance Company of Red Wing, 
Minnesota. 

MWCIA Board of Directors 
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